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NOTICE TO ALL USERS OF EMEDNY CAQH-
CORE WEB SERVICES 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csra.com 

 
 

 

As a follow up to the May 5, 2020 notice, the eMedNY CAQH-
CORE Web Services has been migrated to the current industry 
standard to use HTTP/1.1. 

A newer version of the eMedNY CORE Web Services User Guide, 
version 1.5 has been published in conjunction with this notice. The 
newer version has had some minor changes to the samples. 

Please e-mail us at emednyproviderservices@csra.com for any 
feedback, questions or concerns. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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